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Mr. Kent Holdren
Goshen Water Utility
308 N 5" Street
Goshen, IN 46528

Dear Mr. Holdren:

Re: PWSID 5220009
Phase Il Wellhead Protection Plan Update

This letter is to inform you that the Office of Water Quality has formally reviewed
the Phase Il Wellhead Protection Plan Update Survey for Goshen Water Utility. We
found the submission complete, satisfying the requirements outlined in Indiana’s
Wellhead Protection Rule, 327 IAC 8-4.1, for a Phase Il Wellhead Protection Plan
Update.

If you wish to become even more involved in ground water protection in your
community, consider working towards designation as a Hoosier Water Guardian.
Hoosier Water Guardian is a voluntary program that recognizes utilities that go above
and beyond the minimum state standards for drinking water and wellhead protection.
Please see the enclosed brochure and application for more information.

Please feel free to contact us (at 317-234-7477) if you need assistance
implementing any of the plan’s items or if you have any questions about the
comprehensive Wellhead Protection Planning Process. Your next Phase Il update will
be due February 16, 2022. Again, thank you for your commitment to protecting our
valuable drinking water resources for future generations.

Sincerely,
( | punkd %

~ James Sullivan, Chief
round Water Section
rinking Water Branch
Office of Water Quality
JS/cw
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